
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 2nd June 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

As a busy half-term draws to a close, I would like to express my pride in our school community in the support of 
your children – who are developing into inquisitive, enthusiastic and respectful learners. 
 

Children right across the school have continued to enjoy the wonderful weather, making the most of the school site 
and games provided at play and lunch times. It is always a privilege to see children playing together ‘across years’, 
learning from each other and solving problems calmly. 
 

Some of our older children have engaged in additional sessions of writing this week, their positive attitude and 
willingness to progress their skills shining through! 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a safe half term and look forward to continuing to work with you 
and your family into the final half-term of the school year. 
 

Mr Will Emmens, Head of School 
 

Coming up next half term 
 

JUNE 
Monday 2nd June – Start of Summer term 2 
 

WB 2nd June – Sept. 2025 class mixes shared 
 

Sunday 8th June – FOSS Summer Social 
 

Monday 9th June – Class photographs 
 

Monday 9th June – Mr Treagle & Year 7 students 
from Broadland High School visiting Year 6 
 

WB 9th June – Y1 Phonics checks  
 

WB 16th June – Assessment week (Y1 – Y5) 
 

Wednesday 18th June – House captains meeting 
 

Thursday 26th June – Sports day (details below) 
 
 

JULY 
Monday 7th July – Herons trip to Gressenhall 
 

Tuesday 8th July – KS2 Cluster sports (details to 
follow) 
 

Wednesday 9th July – whole-school transition day 
 

Wednesday 9th / Thursday 10th June – Year 6 
transition days at Broadland High School 
 

Thursday 10th / Friday 11th Friday – Year 6 
transitions at Thorpe St Andrew / Sprowston 
Commuinty Academy 
 

Friday 11th July – Year 5 visit to Broadland High 
School 
 

Friday 11th July – FOSS discos 
 

Wednesday 16th July - 3:30pm & Thursday 17th July 
- 1:30pm - Herons Summer production (more 
information to follow) 
 

Tuesday 22nd July – Year 6 leavers assembly, 11am  
 

Tuesday 22nd July – Fledglings risers leavers 
assembly (details to follow) 
 

Tuesday 22nd July - FOSS non-school uniform day 
 

Tuesday 22nd July – Last day of term 

Menu change from Tuesday 3rd June 
 

The kitchen have updated Tuesday’s hot option for week 3 
menu. Lasagne has been removed and replaced with 
Bolognese and pasta with garlic bread. 
 

Feast on the Field 
 

Packed lunch and Jacket potato will still be available 
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Year 6 Paddleboarding treat 
 

Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed their paddleboarding experience with Go Paddle in Horning. Children got the opportunity to paddle 
out onto the river and spot wildlife and to play games such as raft building and try yoga in the marina. Thank you to FOSS for 

funding the treat and making it possible – and to Katie and her colleagues at Go Paddle for hosting us! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Sports Day 2025 
 

This year, Sports Day will take place on Thursday 26th June 
2025. 
 

Children should wear their full PE kit (white t-shirt, black 
shorts and trainers) for the duration of the day. 
 

As in previous years, the format of the day will involve 
children getting into their ‘house’ teams (blue, green, purple, 
red and yellow) before engaging first in a morning of 
throwing, jumping and agility-based activities. 
 

Children will eat lunch on the field. 
 

In the afternoon, we would like to invite you - the parents and 
carers - to come into school and cheer your children on in a 
selection of exciting races. Please arrive from 1pm. 
 

There will be a short celebration presentation with the whole 
school following the races. The day will conclude at 
approximately 2:45pm, subject to events running to time. 
 

Should the weather forecast be poor, we may need to 
rearrange the day - we will aim to give as much notice as 
possible for this. 
 

Parents and carers wishing to attend in the afternoon are 
warmly welcome and should arrive via the carpark gate, 
however we ask that any photos/videos you wish to take of 
your children are not put onto social media and are kept for 
personal use only. This is to ensure the safety and wellbeing 
of all in our community. 

Cluster Cricket 
 

Our cricket team competed at the Cluster School cricket 
match yesterday, they played fantastically well but 
unfortunately were unable to bring the trophy back to 
school on this occasion, finishing a respectable 4th.  
Well done to all who took part! 
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Salhouse Primary School: Soaring on wings 
 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


